From: Gallegos, Maria 
Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2015 3:44 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Morita, Julie
Subject: Commissioner Julie Morita, MD., Re: Traveled to Orlando, Florida 

Good afternoon Steve,

Commissioner Morita traveled to Orlando, Florida on Monday, December 7th; she was invited by the Institute for Healthcare Improvement to participate in a meeting with Surgeon General, Dr. Vivek Centers and no honorarium was given.

Thank you,

Maria A. Gallegos

Staff Assistant

Chicago Department of Public Health

